
March 7, 1960 
 
Dear Professor Ferrater, 
 
I’m happy you visit was timed to defeat the show. Just after your departure Chapel Hill 
closed down and we were all showed in. 
Your visit and lectures were very much appreciated here, and I am pleased that you 
were able to come. Positivists and neo-positivists need an occasional shout to their 
own provincialisms. 
I hope it will be possible for me to see you at Bryn Mawr. 
Sincerely, 
 
[Signatura] 
 


